From: Michelle Hargrave

To: Alice Byl; Carolina Khan; Denise Holmes; Denyse Morrissey; Ed Brennan; Jennifer Willoughby; Jessica Kennedy;
Karen Landry; Mark Early; Meghan Townsend; Michelle Dunne; Nicole Martin; Sabrina Van Gerven; Sonya
Pritchard; Sue Stone; Tracey Atkinson

Cc: Julie McNevin; Cody Joudry
Subject: Dufferin County Council Resolution - Land Acknowledgements
Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 11:39:29 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless

you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

Good Morning,

At its regular meeting on September 8, 2022, Dufferin County Council passed the following
resolution:
THAT staff be directed to undertake a review of the land acknowledgment
statement to ensure its accuracy given that many of our individual statements have
recognitions that are not consistent with the statement of the County;

AND FURTHER THAT each local tier municipality be encouraged to review their
land acknowledgement statement for accuracy.

Thank you,
Michelle Hargrave

Michelle Hargrave | Administrative Support Specialist | Corporate Services
County of Dufferin | Phone: 519-941-2816 Ext. 2506 | mhargrave@dufferincounty.ca |30 Centre
Street, Orangeville, ON L9W 2X1

DISCLAIMER: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received
this email in error please notify the sender. Please note that any views or opinions presented in
this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the County
of Dufferin. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the
presence of viruses. The County of Dufferin accepts no liability for any damage caused by any
virus transmitted by this email. The Corporation of the County of Dufferin, 55 Zina Street,
Orangeville, Ontario. www.dufferincounty.ca
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